Denise Oates

From: JAY PINETTE <jay.pinette@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 4:41 PM

To: Denise Oates; postings

Subject: Fwd: May VAB Meeting

Hi Folks, =

I hope that everyone is doing well. g

The next Wakefield Veterans Advisory Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, May
21st at 6:30 PM in the first floor conference room of Wakefield Town Hall. The main
focus for this meeting will be to review the logistics for the upcoming Memorial Day
observance. (Monday, May 27th at 1 PM in Veterans Memorial Auditorium at the Galvin
Middle School.)

Next week will also be busy with grave "decoration”. The flags will be placed at 4 PM on
Monday May 20th and Friday May 24th, also at 4 PM.

| look forward to seeing you next Tuesday.
Best,

Jay



